
 

20th June 2019 
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers & Students 
We extend a warm welcome to Taila and 
Rangimaria in Room 5 and their whanau to our 
school.   
It is less than three weeks to the end of term 2 . 
The last day of term 2 is Friday 5th July.   
PHOTOLIFE CLASS & PORTRAIT PHOTOS 
Thank you to all the families who came in for 
photos last Friday.  Orders will be distributed 
once we receive them from Photolife.  Class 
photos can still be ordered if you are requiring 
one. 
YEAR 8 PAEROA COLLEGE AND ENROLMENT 
INTERVIEWS 
Next Thursday 27th June two staff from Paeroa 
College will be at school from 9.00am until 
1.00pm conducting enrolment interviews with 
Year 8 students and their whanau.  It is an     
opportunity for students and their whanau to 
ask any questions they may have and work 
through the enrolment process as well as find 
out more about students and gather personal 
information in preparation for the 2020 school 
year.  Interviews will be conducted in 20        
minute time slots.  Please contact the school 
office to make a time to meet with the College 
Staff.  If this date and time does not suit         
please get in touch with Andrew Cameron at 
Paeroa College phone 862 7579 extension 206 
and he will arrange an alternative time that 
suits you. 
HOST FAMILIES NEEDED FOR CHINESE        
STUDENTS 
Thank you to all the families that have offered 
to host Chinese students.  We are still needing 
some more families that would be willing to 
host some students.  Host families will be paid 
to have the students stay in your home.  The 
students will need a bed to sleep in, breakfast, 
lunch and dinner and participate in general 
family life.  This is an exciting opportunity for 

our school, students and whanau.  If any of our 
school families or anyone in the community 
would like to take this offer up or if you         
require any further information please contact 
our school office.   
CYCLING LESSONS NEXT WEEK 
Next Tuesday and Wednesday Paul Miller from 
Cycling New Zealand will be at our school again 
doing cycling lessons with Rooms 6, 7 and 10.  
Paul will be coaching fundamental skills includ-
ing bike and helmet check, balance and 
manoeuvring, starting and stopping and lots 
more.  If your child has a bike can they please 
bring it to school on these days along with 
their helmet. 
Congratulations to our Senior Netball team 
who placed 2nd in the Paeroa Netball       
Tournament last week.  Even though our     
intermediate team didn’t get a placing you all 
played extremely well.  Well done to you all! 
HEADLICE seem to be visiting again so please 
ensure you check your child/children’s hair 
regularly and treat if necessary.  Thank you. 

Coming Events 

JUNE 
24th-28th Matariki Week 
25th-26th Cycling lessons—Rooms 6, 7 & 10 
26th  Board of Trustees Meeting 6.30pm 
  Staffroom—All welcome 
27th  Year 8 Enrolments—Paeroa College  
      at School 9am to 1pm 

JULY 
5th  Last day of term 2 

                
 
 
 

\Lunch orders are happening this term every 
Frday.  $5.00 for a six inch sub roll.  Please bring 

money and place your order at the school office. 

   



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

 Khayden Baxter—Room 10 
Bailey Williams—Room 5 

Lena Simon-Fraser—Room 4 

 

 

 

 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

ROOM 8 WINTER WARMERS 

Room 8 have been learning about seasons and did some brainstorming on how to keep warm 
in winter.  They all drew pictures of themselves with colourful winter hats and described how 

they keep warm in winter.  We will definitely need to get our winter woollies on after yesterday 
morning’s frost!  More photos are on our school facebook page. 

 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room  

BUTTONS 
Please drop any unwanted      

buttons into our school office.  
Thank you. 

 



 
PUBLIC NOTICES 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

“Friday Night Friend-zy Fun” 
Friday Night Friend-zy Team would like 
to thank everyone for coming along to 
DISCO night. 
We are back Friday 21st June with   
Basket Ball Fun. 
Registration starts at 5.30pm to 8pm. 
 This program is for all tamariki/children 
aged 8years to 12years old. 
Come along to celebrate friendships and 
be part of Fun activities at the Paeroa 
Carehouse, a safe and warm environment. 
 
Supper provided entry $2pp  
Any queries please contact Jagar on     
(07) 862 9129 
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Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 


